
Memorandum

SOUTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF MENTAL HEALTH
Columbia, South Carolina

OFFICE OF THE STATE DIRECTOR MEMORANDUM NO. 09-18

TO: All Organizational Components

SUBJECT: Appointment of Deputy Director, Division of Administrative Services

Effective December 17, 2018, Deborah T. Calcote will assume the role of DMH Deputy Director over the Division 
of Administrative Services.

Ms. Calcote earned her master’s degree in Counseling Psychology from the University of West Florida. She began 
her career with SCDMH at the Berkeley Mental Health Center in 1981 and has overseen multiple Center programs 
in various capacities during her tenure, serving as the Center’s executive director since 2001.

Please join me in giving Ms. Calcote your support and cooperation as she serves in this important new role for the
Department.

December 4, 2018


